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Techmark Japan and Shimamura Music Start Five year Warranty Program for Electric Pianos 

 

Techmark Japan and Shimamura Music today announced the start of a five-year warranty program 

for electric pianos. The new warranty program will be available from November 1, 2017, and will 

cover not only the cost of repairs in the event of a mechanical or electrical breakdown but also 

accidental damage.  

 

In addition to covering mechanical breakdowns such as the power switch not activating the piano, 

the warranty program will provide coverage for common household accidents that lead to the electric 

piano’s malfunction, such as a child spilling a drink on the keyboard or a pet chewing through a 

cable.   

 

The program will be available at Shimamura’s stores nationwide (including online purchases).   

 

For more information, contact:  

Techmark Japan KK   

E-mail: techmarkj@aig.co.jp 

Tel: 03-5619-2200 
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